The National College of Teaching and Leadership (NCTL) are about to launch a tender process to set up a call-off framework of suppliers to assist schools and academies in recruiting, supporting, training and acclimatising international teachers of shortage priority subjects such as maths, physics and modern foreign languages. NCTL invite you to attend a WebEx event at 2:00pm on 18th April 2017 and the aim of the event is to gather feedback from suppliers and stakeholders. This is an exciting opportunity for interested parties to share their expertise which will help inform and shape the design of the framework. 

The framework will be in place for up to four years and we would welcome bids from consortia including recruitment agencies, academy and school led networks. A prior information notice was published on 27th March 2017 on contracts finder and further information can be found at: https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/dea96121-15ee-467f-9d4c-d6f420697645 and also in OJEU under publication number 2017/S 062-116121 (short version 116121-2017).

You can register your interest in attending the webinar and address all correspondence at the following email address:
international.framework@education.gov.uk 

We will share the registration details with you as soon as possible so that you can join the webinar. Alternatively, if you have any other questions relating to the PIN or the tender exercise please email us and we will respond to you as soon as possible.

We hope to hear from you soon.
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